
 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

ORIA EXPANSION ADVISORY  

 

Grand Cayman, Cayman Islands (10 March, 2017) The Cayman Islands Airports Authority 

(CIAA) would like to advise the public that the traffic flow around the Owen Roberts 

International Airport will be disrupted starting on Monday, 13 March in order to facilitate 

on-going construction work.  As a result, one of the lanes on the main access road will be 

blocked off by traffic cones. Motorists are being advised to exercise caution around the 

area. The construction work around the main access road is expected to be completed in 

two weeks. The CIAA apologizes for any inconvenience caused and would like to thank 

the public for their patience during this time. 
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